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Public Library Temporary Closure 

 
Copperas Cove, Texas – The City of Copperas Cove and LMC Corporation recently began 
renovation work at the Public Library, located at 501 S. Main Street. As the project 
progresses and for the safety of our citizens, the Library will be temporarily closed on 
Friday, June 15th and Saturday, June 16th as the contractor begins renovating an area near 
the main entrance and lobby.  
  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause our citizens and patrons. As always, 
we encourage visitors to remain observant and obey all construction related warning signs 
at the Library. 
 
Questions or concerns should be directed to Kevin Marsh, Library Director, at 
kmarsh@copperascovetx.gov or (254)547-3826.  
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